

26th July Committee meeting

James Mason

Richard Daniells

Lesley Connolly

Ellie Dunn

Daniel Sawyer

Roy Swetman

Cara Law

Paul Luttmann

Stella Daff

Nick Baker

David Penfold

Apologies

Clare Hall

Luke Taylor

Frances Wakefield

Minutes agreed from last month

New website – discussions. Will meet Alison .Circulate email to all.

Parkrun takeover will be 6th October

Horsham round – currently do not have a team

Money for drinks at Boroughs runs to be offered to organisers

Future boroughs runs plans for

Tilgate – Maidenbower – Broadfield

Track now booked to December

Discussion on venues for meetings

Summer Social –

- First drink free

- Dawn has games –
- event shelter if required

Three Run Leaders courses booked

Tilgate 5 sub committee meeting next week. Main points of discussion will be

- Permits
- St Johns
- Parking
- Water
- Race Numbers

WSFRL report by Richard

1st cross country goodwood relays in September

Membership 166

Roy - Money for 2 wsfrl races and £50 Graham (track)

Float required for Tilgate 5

Kit – supplier still to invoice

Discussions about social media

Dan to have admin on main FB page

August meeting will be to finalise details of Tilgate 5